
Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

New Town, Rajarhat 
Notice No: 1078 

NOTICE 

Date: 29.01.2024 

The Department of Anthropology in collaboration with IQAC of 
the college is going to organize a one-day national seminar 
entitled "In an Uncertain World: Anthropology and 
Anthropologists" on 27.02.2024 at 11:00am at the college. Prof. 
Subhadra Mitra Channa, retired professor, Delhi University has 
agreed to speak on that occasion followed by an interactive 
session with the students. All the stakeholders are requested to be 
present in the programme. 
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